
EVERPLAY COVID-19 POLICY UPDATE 
 

First of All, we hope you all have been safe through this and while we’re excited to return, we 
want to maintain a safe place to have fun. 

 
Second, WELCOME BACK Everplayers!   We have missed you all and we’re so glad to have 

everyone back.   Thanks for sticking with us while we navigated through this uncertain time. 
 

Going forward, please take a moment to read the following new guidelines and important 
procedures. 

 
(1) If you have experienced the following symptoms: FEVER, COUGH and SHORTNESS OF 

BREATH please refrain from participating in Everplay events until your symptoms 
resolve. 

 
(2) We RECOMMEND a protective mask be worn during all programming.  We will have 

protective masks available upon request at each of our game locations. 
 

(3) CLEANING and SANITIZING equipment will be done before and after each game.  WIPES 
and HAND SANITIZER will be made available to participants.  

 
(4) ELECTRONIC WHISTLES will be used by officials in all sports that require them. 

 
(5) Let’s continue to practice PHYSICAL DISTANCING. Although we do love sportsmanship, 

for now we will refrain from any high fives, handshakes, fist bumps, etc.  Instead we 
would love to see air fives, or other ways to show sportsmanship while respecting 
physical distancing. :-) 
 

(6) Please bring your own water bottles and keep personal equipment/bags 6 feet apart. 
Avoid touching anyone else’s personal equipment or bags.  Before leaving please check 
and make sure you have all of your personal belongings. 
 

(7) NOTIFICATION: If after you play in a game you have tested positive for COVID-19 you 
must notify the League immediately. Note your privacy will be protected. 

 
 

Policies and procedures could subject to change due to state and local guidelines. 


